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Statement on the Federal Prosecution of Sheriff Victor Hill

It has come to our attention that a communication released on December 29, 2021 by Attorney Alan 
Parker, Clayton County Sheriff’s Office Legal Advisor states that the District Attorney's (DA) Office 
of Clayton County is prosecuting Sheriff Victor Hill. That is an incorrect statement. The Clayton 
County DA's Office is not prosecuting Sheriff Hill. The federal case is being prosecuted by the 
Department of Justice (DOJ) through the United States Attorney's Office Northern District of 
Georgia based on an indictment returned by a federal grand jury. 

Clayton County District Attorney Tasha M. Mosley states, "My administration has not sought any 
indictment against Sheriff Victor Hill". 




